Notice of Meeting Cancellation

RECEIVED
JUL 232019
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

Parking Advisory Committee (PAC)

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Parking Advisory Committee, which was scheduled for Tuesday, July 23,
2019 has been cancelled. The next scheduled meeting is August 27, 2019 at 2:30 PM.

DATED this 23rd day of July 2019

Kris Becker
Ex officio, Parking Advisory Committee



